[bookmark: _GoBack]Coloradans Propose More Taxpayer Support for Local News
[image: See the source image]Members of the Colorado Media Project took questions at CU Denver about the group’s new report “Local News is a Public Good” on a panel where they made the case for why the state’s public sector should get more involved in funding local journalism in various ways.
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